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From: David Mitrani (Sandler Reiff) 
To: CELA 
Subject: Re: MUR 7982 - Designation of Counsel- LUPE Votes 
Date: Tuesday, June 28, 2022 11:44:15 AM 

Kathryn, 

We have continued to conduct an investigation in this matter, and unfortunately will need to ask for additional time 
to respond.  Would August 12 be an amenable response date? 

We believe that all interviews will have been conducted by then.  We would be happy to sign an additional tolling 
agreement. 

Thanks, 
Dave 

Dave Mitrani 
Partner 
Sandler Reiff Lamb Rosenstein & Birkenstock, P.C. 

1090 Vermont Avenue NW, Suite 750 
Washington, D.C. 20005 
T: (202) 479 – 1111 x 307 
sandlerreiff.com 
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